
Special Waterford Selectmen’s Meeting 
Waterford School Gym 

Monday, March 23, 2015 
7:00 p.m. 

 
Attendees: 
Selectmen:  Gary Allard, Brent Beck, Fred Saar 
Clerk:  Joanne Jurentkuff 
Other citizens & presenters 
 
This was a public hearing presented by the State of Vermont Agency of Transportation  concerning the 
project to replace  Bridge 7 on VT Route 18 in Waterford.  The Scoping Report outlined various 
alternatives was presented to the assembly. 
 
There were no decisions made by the Selectmen. 
 
The meeting was finished at 7:55 p.m. 
 
                                                                                                   Joanne Jurentkuff 
                                Town Clerk 
 
Approved: 
 
Date: 


